
EARL KITCHENER’S FAMILY MATH NIGHT…  
 

WITH LEGO® & EVERBLOCKS! 
 
 

 
 

 

A CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS! 
 

If you are free to attend one of the March 7 or 9 Family Math Night Events as a Parent 
Volunteer for the evening – we would love your help. The Creative Club will be running the 

event, we’d like, however, to offer their Team our additional support. 
 

If you are able to offer your time March 7 (5:15-7:15PM) or March 9 (6:15-8:15PM) please 
reach out to me via email: lisadonegan@hotmail.com to confirm attendance as a Volunteer. 

 
*All are welcome to volunteer, as this is a family attended/supervised event, a vulnerable 

sector check is not required to volunteer at this event. 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

Lisa Donegan Baetz, Past President 
The Earl Kitchener Home and School Association 

 
 
 


